TOLLGATE ASSOCIATION
Falls Church, Virginia 22046

June 6, 1995

Fellow Tollgaters,

Your new Board of Directors met on Thursday 25 May and elected the Board members to
the following positions for the year:

President: Jock Bond _ 133 Tollgate
Vice-President: Edie Smolinski 135 Tollgate
Secretary: Christie Cohagen 121 Tollgate
Treasurer: Curt Board 116 Tollgate

Member-At-Large: Marge Zitzmann 117 Tollgate

Following the election, the first order of business was the identification of proposed dates
for the Tollgate Social Events. The following proposed dates are offered for your
consideration. Please let any of the Roard members know if these are not good dates:

End-Of-Summer-Social: 10 September
Christmas Social: 10 December

Lastly, the Board looks forward to serving the residents during the coming year. We
have already received some correspondence from residents regarding proposed areas for
our attention which we will take up at our Board meetings. Please keep this up. Your
continued activism on behalf of the Association benefits us all, and is what keeps us
unique and desirable as a residential community.




TOLLGATE ASSOCIATION
Falls Church, Virginia 22046

June 6, 1995

Fellow Tollgaters,

As mentioned during the annual meeting, the landscaping work at the west end of the
Association is about to begin. Barbara Cram of Greenscape Inc. has informed us that she
can begin work to clear out the old growth and dying trees on Friday, 9 June. She
anticipates that this work will take one week.

During this time we will need to have our cars cleared from the parking area at that end of
the street. Please ensure that your cars are moved from this area not later than Friday
morning so that we can commence the work on time.

Thank You.

esident, Tollgate Association



